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From: ", @EPA"  
To: Rik Rasmussen 
Date: 3/5/2012 2:35 PM 
Subject: FW: Comments at televised meeting 3/6/12 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Aaron Seandel [aseandel@frontiernet.net] 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 2:29 PM 
To: , @EPA 
Subject: Comments at televised meeting 3/6/12 

 
 
    As a resident of Plumas County, I am concerned about a proposal before the State Water Board to build a Thermal Curtain in 
Lake Almanor in order to move cold water down stream to the Rock Creek and Cresta areas, 30 miles down the Feather River.

 
    Specifically, Almanor is one of the listed reservoir.With a possible decision to construct a Curtain, what will follow is dredging in 
the lake that will, according to your staff members today and those of us who live here and have studied the lake, release the 
methylmercury that is currently in the bottom of the lake.

 
    Please inform those involved in the decision making process of this issue.            

 
 
    Thanks.

 
 


